
All classes have
started their recital
dances! 

What we are working on: 

DECEMBER
Gracyn’s Tuesday Classes

NEWSLETTER

Important notes and
reminders: 

Your child should come to class
in proper dance attire, hair up,
and bring a water bottle!

We will have our Christmas
party December 17th

We will not have class
December 24 or 31st

MERRY CHRISTMAS!


